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New Years Eve Train Station Shuttle Service Announcement

System Wide ¢ 12/31/18
New Years Eve Train Station Shuttle Service
Announcement

PLEASE NOTE: Due to the holiday train schedule, the train station shuttle service will be reduced
as follows:

To Brewster Station:

Last bus heads out 7:42 from Federal Rd

From Brewster Station:

Last bus meets the train arriving at 8:18

To Katonah Station:
Last bus heads out 7:26 from Jesse Lee
From Katonah Station:

Last bus meets the train arriving at 8:01

To Southeast Station:

Last bus heads out 7:45 from Company A Firehouse

From Southeast Station:

Last bus meets the train arriving at 8:25
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